
A Note from Mrs. Bankemper 

We have had a very busy last few weeks.   We are very excited 
for our first chorus exclusive concert!  The students sound 
amazing.   I look forward to the many opportunities to showcase 
our amazing chorus in the upcoming months.   All newsletters will 
be available on our website as well.  As always feel free to 
contact me with any questions.  

November  2019

Upcoming Performances 

December 1st
● PTO Barnes and Noble 

Fundraiser 
● Permission Slip

○ Geneva Commons 
102 Commons Dr, 
Geneva, IL 60134

○ 12:50pm-1:20pm 
March 14th 

● District Wide Chorus 
Festival 

○ BFAC
April 26th 

● Cougars Game 
○ Cougars Stadium 

1pm
April 30th

● Chorus Concert 
○ HCS 6:30pm 

No Rehearsal

We will not rehearse on:

● November 15th 
● January 31st

We will rehearse every Friday if there is 
school starting today and end rehearsals 
May 1st.  

T-Shirt Orders 

● T-shirt orders are due November 15th.  
● Here is an electronic copy of the order 

form.  

http://hcstormmusic.weebly.com/
https://forms.gle/9De4JW6XTP26jriX6
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nYX1cv4tlhAyKHLUgclwt63mNCAeUs7-dB6gzMSl14I/edit?usp=sharing

